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Monday 4 October 2010 

 

 

For the attention of: Xavier Delgadillo MD ( Swiss National Representative ) 

 

Dear  Xavier, 

 

Ref: ESCP  Scientific Meeting  in Sorrento  - September  2010 

 

We are writing on behalf of the ESCP Committee to thank you very much for your contribution to the 

meeting that took place last month in Sorrento. We are delighted that feedback after the meeting has 

been so positive, and pleased with the overall attendance at just under 1,100 delegates and sponsors, 

yet another new record for ESCP! 

 

Members of the ESCP are very aware that this would not have been possible without such excellent 

scientific sessions, and we thank you on behalf of the Society for taking the trouble to come. Your 

support in chairing a session was greatly valued and was one of the main reasons for its success. 

 

Our most sincere thanks, and we hope very much to see you at the meeting next year in Copenhagen. 

 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

 Ronan O’Connell 

Secretary  

Emmanuel Tiret 

Scientific Committee Chairman 

 Giovanni Romano 

ESCP Past President 

 


